
 

African American Studies 
Advisory Board Minutes 

April 14, 2011 
 
 
Members present:  Dr. Ochwa-Echel, Dr. Onyango, and Dr. Davenport 
 
Chair Ochwa-Echel called the meeting to order at 3:35 p.m. 
 

I. Welcome  
 

 
II. Approval of September 9, 2010 minutes 

Approval postponed due to lack of a quorum. 
 

 
III. Curriculum update 

The new curriculum has been approved and passed thru the Counsel on Academic 
Affairs.  Fall 2011 starts the new curriculum.  Dr. Ochwa-Echel will go before the 
C.A.A. next week to present the curriculum to the I.B.H.E. for review. 
 
 

IV. Committee revisions 
The committee needs to dissolve its focus on the Curriculum Committee and the 
finished By-Laws. 
 
 

V. Other Items 
 
Recruitment 
Dr. Davenport stated the need to recruit students at meetings so that they may 
pass out brochures to other student organizations.  We also need to focus on 
existing class students with undeclared majors/minors for recruitment. 
 
Fundraising 
Brochures need to be sent to AFR alumni regarding the new curriculum needed for 
scholarships. 
 
Speakers 
Dr. Millette and Dr. Schraeder will be coming to speak at the university. 
 
 

 
 

The meeting adjourned at 3:47 p.m.                                                                        Connie Clarkson, Recorder 
 
 


